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 To: LDF
 Subject: Local Plan SA 62

I wish to object strongly to the proposals in the draft Local Plan, Site 
Allocation 62, for a 
demolition and redevelopment 'red zone' in the Broadwater Farm area. This 
proposal will 
severely damage community cohesion, displacing residents, disrupting their lives
and causing 
massive and unneccessary stress to all who live locally. Broadwater Farm is 
noted for the 
achievements of its residents in building a strong community, with good 
facilities, and 
overcoming disadvantages - it should be celebrated as a positive example for 
Tottenham, rather 
than as something to be swept away. The proposals are unsound in terms of 
planning policies, 
and make no sense economically compared to the alternative of repair and 
refurbishment of 
existing buildings. In a time of housing crisis for Haringey families, it is 
bizarre that Haringey 
Council is proposing to increase their hardship by further reducing the supply 
of genuinely 
affordable, secure homes.
Richard Bagnall-Oakeley
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